
March 26, 1980 

Mr. Harvey Hormberg 
Chief, Grants Division 
Environmental Protection Agency 
1860 Lincoln Street 
Denver, CO 80203 

Dear Mr. Hormberg: 

This letter will confirm that the Board of Directors of 
the Central Grand Valley Sanitation District approved a 

resolution supporting the joint City-County sewer use 
and industrial cost recovery ordinance at the last Board 
of Directors meeting on March 24, 1980. The executed 
resolution will be forwarded to the City within the next 
few days. 

Youitr.ly , 

(A__} 

C. W. Bates 
Treasurer 
Central Grand Valley Board of Directors 
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